
Notice of Recall – Washington State 
 

Washington State has advised the FDA of a recall due to reports of oyster-
associated Norovirus-like illnesses. This recall pertains to all live shellfish 
harvested or wet stored from parcel 322602-2-005-2007 in the Port Orchard 
Passage Growing Area from 12/28/2020 to 1/5/2021. This parcel and flow 
through wet storage system are now closed while the state further 
investigates.    

One shellfish company sells from their own retail facility and sold to two 
wholesale dealers. At this time affected oysters have been exported to Asia, 
but it is not known if any have been sold to other states. 

Should the ISSC receive additional information that would involve other states or 
other dealers, you will be notified.  


